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Kenn McDermott

From: Kenn McDermott <kennmcd@pewterguy.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 6:34 PM
Subject: Website Updates, Picnic Updates & New Member Welcome

To All USS Virginia Base Members 

We had a good turnout at our September 9th meeting and everyone was pleased to learn that Mission BBQ will 
be making a food donation for our Annual Sub Vet Picnic on October 14th, which is again being held at Al & Mary 
Ann Ptasznik’s home on Lake Anna. 

We had a new member walk-in surprise us at Saturday’s meeting – Chuck Curry. Chuck is a USSVI Life Member 
and Holland Club Member transferring in from the Southern Tier Base in New York. He submitted his 
application to Jim Lencalis at the meeting and we’ll be formally welcoming him into our Base as soon as Jim 
finishes processing his paperwork. We also hope to see Chuck at the October picnic and/or future meetings. 

I just completed a few more website updates, including the 1MC Announcements & Reminders section on the 
home page, and on the Annual Picnic page. Here’s what we now have in the 1MC section of the home page: 
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Go to our home page for the links above to work – and go here for our Annual Picnic page: 
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http://www.ussvirginiabase.org/annual-picnic.html 

The most immediate activity that I urge all members to participate in is our Field Day of the Past submarine 
display. Team Anderson reports they are ready to go for setup on Thursday, September 14th – and for the 
event itself on September 15, 16 and 17. Even if you haven’t signed up, your attendance at the event and 
stopping by our display would be appreciated. 

Our Annual Picnic constitutes our October meeting so please review that web page and let me know if you find 
anything out of order, or if you have any suggestions that are not addressed there – like maybe you have a lawn 
game that would be enjoyed. Our USSVI National Treasurer, Paul Hiser, will be attending our picnic, so be sure 
to have all your money questions ready for him . 

We’re back at Anna’s on November 11th, so if you can’t make the Field Day of the Past or the Annual Picnic, 
please plan to attend the November meeting on the 11th. 

Greenboard/Straightboard and all the best! 

Kenn 
~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^~^ 
Kenneth R. "Kenn" McDermott, LT, USN (Ret) 
Submarine Qualified, Holland Club member 
Base Commander & Webmaster www.ussvirginiabase.org 
Kenn’s Navy Shadow Box 
   "Of all the branches of men in the forces 
   there is none which shows more devotion 
   and faces grimmer perils than the submariners"    
        ~Sir Winston S. Churchill~ 


